
Ref. No. MCHI/HOA/12-13/002 
November 30, 2012 

To, 
Hon’ble Shri Jayant Banthia, (I.A.S.) 
Chief Secretary,  
Govt. of Maharashtra 
Mantralaya,  
Mumbai – 32 
  

Sub:        Request for “Homes for All” Committee Meeting 
  
  
Respected Shri Banthia Sir, 
 
Greetings from MCHI CREDAI 
  
MCHI-CREDAI is an association of developers operating since 1982 in 
Mumbai and Mumbai Metropolitan Region, comprising of Thane, Kalyan, 
Dombivli, Vasai, Virar and Navi Mumbai and Raigad.  
  
Sir, we have to discuss the issues related to the subject of “Homes for All 
Committee” in which we had a continuous meetings with Chief Secretary of 
Govt of Maharashtra. MCHI-CREDAI want to taking up the important issues 
to the government related to the problems faced by Real Estate Industry in 
MMR.  
 
We MCHI-CREDAI want to sort out these issues/problems related to the 
department of Urban Development, Revenue and Environment on priority. 
 Subsequent to that in our last meeting with the Hon’ble Chief Minister held 
with MCHI-CREDAI at Sahyadri State Guest House on 18th September 2012 at 
04:00 pm, we expressed to the Hon’ble Chief Minister about the various issues 
facing the housing industry in the MMR region. 
   
We look forward your co-operation to arrange a next meeting of “Homes for 
All Committee” for further discussion to have a good work jointly with Govt 
of Maharashtra for better prospectus in Real Estate Industry. 
  
  
Thanking you, 
  
With respectful regards, 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
  
  
Paras Gundecha 
President 


